ALSH LLC
jwilkinson@minewater.com
8200 S Quebec St, Suite A3-17

Centennial, Co 80112

Dustin Czapla
Colorado Department of Reclamation, Mining and Safety July 18, 2025
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

RE: Request for Extension of providing the bond increase for the Lucky Strike Mine and Mill permit
#M-1982-020

Dear Mr. Czapla,

| am writing this request to you on behalf of the Lucky Strike Mine and Mill operations to request a
extension in time to provide the increased bond on permit #M-1982-020. A rather difficult and
strenuous event has temporarily stopped Mr. Joseph Harrington, The Operator from being able to
provide the additional bond. Please know that Mr. Harrington has reached out to his financial board
to work on securing this increase and it will be provided as soon as possible to keep the permit in
good standing. As you know the site operations are currently in care and maintenance status and
all other compliances will continue to be maintained and kept. Thank you for your understanding of
this matter and request.

Best Regards [L
: - 3

Jake Wilkinson
Senior Operations Manager

ALSHLLC



